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Beginning in March 2022 the MBTA, as part 
of the Worcester Station upgrades, will be 
moving its passengers to a temporary 
platform east of the station to facilitate project 
construction. Signage will direct riders from 
the parking garage through the station, 
leading through the Rotunda, to the 
Temporary Platform. Customers will also be 
able to access the Temporary Platform from 
the Commuter Rail parking lot.  

The Commuter Rail parking lot will remain 
open during construction, some spots will be 
unavailable during different phases of the 
project. Accessible spaces remain available 
and there is a designated drop off near the 
ramp to access the Temporary Platform.  

Passengers should allow for some 
additional time to access the new 
Temporary Platform.  
 
 

The MBTA Worcester Union Station 
Improvements Project Team recently recorded 
a project update where the details of this work 
were presented.  

To view the PowerPoint presentation or to 
watch the video recording of the update, please 
visit the project webpage, under “Recorded 
Project Overview”.  

www.mbta.com/projects/worcester-union-
station-improvements 

 

 
We appreciate your patience during this safety 
related closure and the associated construction to 
Worcester Union Station. 

 
If you have any questions, or would like to sign up for 
project updates, please feel free to contact the 
project team at UnionStation@mbta.com 

https://www.mbta.com/projects/winchester-center-station-accessibility-improvements
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